
As 2024 draws to an end, and
construction on our Stubbo Solar
project is nearing completion, we
would like to wish you and your
family a very safe and happy festive
season.

We love being part of the Gulgong
community and look forward to
working with you in 2025.

Our office, located at 79b Herbert
Street, Gulgong, will be closed on
Monday, 23 December 2024 and
reopen on Tuesday, 7 January 2025.


